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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We believe that every child’s educational journey is unique, and we strive to provide tools 
and resources to support their growth. As part of this effort, we will administer the i-Ready 
mathematics diagnostic benchmark in May to support this goal. This is the final diagnostic 
for the current school year. The i-Ready Diagnostic tool provides valuable insights into your 
child’s strengths and areas for growth in mathematics. This adaptive assessment adjusts the 
difficulty of the questions based on your child’s responses, allowing us to tailor instruction to 
meet their individual needs. 

What You Need to Know: 

What is the purpose of the i-Ready Diagnostic for Mathematics? 

●​ The assessment helps teachers identify specific skills your child has mastered and 
where additional support might be needed. It is not graded but used to guide and 
personalize learning. 

How can you support your child? 

●​ Encourage your child to do their best, but remind them that the assessment is 
designed to challenge them. There may be questions to which they do not know the 
answers, and that’s okay! This helps us understand their current level of learning. 

How do we use the results? 

●​ Teachers will have information from the diagnostic that shows where some extra 
review would be beneficial, which will help the teacher provide the best possible 
support. They will use the results to set individualized goals for their students and to 
ensure they receive the instruction and support they need to grow academically. Your 
student will also work on their “My Path” lessons to bolster the areas of greatest need. 
These lessons will be updated after the diagnostic.  
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The district is proud of students for completing the diagnostics this school year. It has 
provided us with critical information, enabling us to plan and deliver effective instruction 
and practice for our students. Please know that your child’s teacher and the Office of 
Curriculum and Instruction are available to support you if you have any questions regarding 
the assessment. You can also visit the curriculum department’s website for more information 
regarding this district assessment.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni​ ​ ​ ​        ​  

Director of Curriculum and Instruction              

giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us  ​  
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